
It was so lovely to welcome pupils after the 
Christmas break and hear about all the presents 
they opened. Some pupils were particularly 
excited to tell me about the books they received. 

Although we are starting the term in bubbles 
as we are Covid-19 conscious, our pupils have 
settled straight back into their daily routines - 
thank you so much to parents and carers for 
your ongoing support.

This term sees the introduction of our new Annual 
Review process, which will be held throughout 
the school day to ensure pupils do not miss out 
on their education. Parents that have their child’s 
Annual Review in January have been contacted 
already. If you have not been contacted, your 
child’s Annual Review will be in either April or 
July. Annual Reviews in January will be taking 
place between Monday 17th January and Friday 
21st January.

Many parents and carers have been asking about 
the return of our coffee mornings as they are a 
great opportunity for our parents to liaise with 
staff and build relationships with other parents. 
Once Covid-19 restrictions allow, please be 
assured coffee mornings will return 
- the relevant information will be 
circulated nearer the time.

Tom Collier
Haselbury Campus
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CAMPUS 
UPDATE 

SAFEGUARDING  
& NOTICES

EVENTS & KEY DATES

Pupils return from half-term holiday

Tuesday 22nd February  

Meridian and Learning for Life Campus Review 
Weeks 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th January 

Please remember if your child is absent for any reason, 
the school office needs to be made aware of this. The 
school can be contacted through the absence line, 
which is 020 8807 2656.

With online safety being something all our pupils learn 
about throughout their curriculum, we have launched 
a new initiative called ‘Report It’. This is a page on 
our website that allows pupils to report any worries 
or concerns they may have. It can be found here: 

(https://westleaschool.co.uk/report-it/).

GOLF AT  
WEST LEA!

Last day of half term 

Friday 11th February 

End of Spring Term (1:30pm)

Friday 1st April

HASELBURY CAMPUSMERIDIAN CAMPUS LEARNING FOR LIFE CENTRE

Haselbury Review Week

Monday 17th – Friday 21st January 

Inset day (school closed for pupils)

Monday 21st February 

Our pupils were lucky enough hear from a Bush Hill 
Park Golf representative, who introduced them to the 
world of golf during their PE lessons. Pupils were set 
tasks that involved golf skills they learned throughout 
the lesson and all involved had a great time!

https://westleaschool.co.uk/report-it/

